Dear NAME RETRACTED 
FOI 12/1523 – DECC’s use of premium rate telephone numbers 
Thank you for your email requesting information on premium rate telephone numbers and additional income they generate. 
Based on the definition of premium rate telephone numbers, as provided by PhonepayPlus (the UK premium rate phone number and service regulator) neither DECC nor its Arms Length Bodies use premium rate telephone numbers. 
Appeals Procedure 
  
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to the department.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 
  
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF
Regards 
NAME RETRACTED 



